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Milena Zasadzien <milena.zasadzien@lacity.org>

1045 Olive TFAR
Ryan.Leaderman@hklaw.com <Ryan.Leaderman@hklaw.com> Thu, Apr 30, 2020 at 4:43 PM
To: luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org, milena.zasadzien@lacity.org
Cc: lisa.webber@lacity.org, kevin.keller@lacity.org, alex@irvineassoc.com

Hi Luci and Milena,

 

Pursuant to your request please find attached an updated TFAR form.  Please note the following:

 

We utilized the same pre-dedicated lot area definition as Staff utilized.
We utilized pre-dedicated lot area for purposes of the Public Benefit Payment.
We have requested 100% direct provision of the Public Benefit Payment consistent with LAMC Sec. 14.5.9B.
Even though we used the City’s form, the City’s form erroneously states that there cannot be a direct provision of
the Public Benefit Payment in excess of 50%.  Based on recent feedback you have given us about modifying City
forms, we tried to add asterisks to highlight the 100% direct provision even though the form erroneously states
otherwise.  This occurs in two places.  Please see the last page of the attachment for explanation.
The date submitted box on page 1 of the form does not allow for entry of any info other than the date, without any
other information.  The attached submittal supplements the 8/15/17 application and does not constitute a new
application.  Please see the last page of the attachment for an explanation.

 

Please note that we will be shortly submitting a brief letter to the CPC Commission Office.  We will submit that to you as a
cc.

 

We hope that the information herein, attached, as well as in the short CPC submission address all concerns for this game
changing project.  Should you wish to discuss any of the above items, or anything else, please let us know.

 

Thank you,

 

 

Ryan Leaderman | Holland & Knight
Partner
Holland & Knight LLP
400 South Hope Street, 8th Floor | Los Angeles, California 90071
Phone 213.896.2405 | Mobile 310.804.4523 | Fax 213.896.2450  
ryan.leaderman@hklaw.com | www.hklaw.com
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NOTE: This e-mail is from a law firm, Holland & Knight LLP (“H&K”), and is intended solely for the use of the individual(s) to whom it is
addressed. If you believe you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately, delete the e-mail from your computer
and do not copy or disclose it to anyone else. If you are not an existing client of H&K, do not construe anything in this e-mail to make you
a client unless it contains a specific statement to that effect and do not disclose anything to H&K in reply that you expect it to hold in
confidence. If you properly received this e-mail as a client, co-counsel or retained expert of H&K, you should maintain its contents in
confidence in order to preserve the attorney-client or work product privilege that may be available to protect confidentiality.
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